
The Armagh Diocesan Board of Mission would like to introduce our annual project for use with 
Sunday Schools and children’s groups throughout the diocese.  This year’s project is 

produced by The Leprosy Mission N.I. (See details overleaf) 

The project material will be available in August; and we would encourage parishes to use it at 

any suitable time from September onwards.   

The competition will run until Mission Sunday - 20th November. 

The material will be available in both electronic and printed format.  Just fill in your details 
below, return it by post or email, and we’ll get the relevant details to you a.s.a.p.;  

or, for any other details, simply contact our secretary (details below). 

Armagh Diocesan 
Board of Mission 

 

Annual Project  & Competition 

Parish (or Group): ___________________________________________ 
 

In previous years, the Board of Mission sent one pack to every parochial group -  
with the result that some went unused while some groups requested more than one. 
If you would like to receive the material in printed format - How many packs does your 

parochial group require?  [      ] (material can be photocopied) 
 

Downloading material may be easier than collecting and cheaper than posting. 
Do you have the facility to access material on-line?  [ Yes  /  No ] 
If so, please provide an email address below; we’ll send you the link, once available. 
 

For delivery to the rector ... just tick here  [      ]  

or please provide a postal or email address for children’s leader(s): 

______________________________________________ 

______________________________________________ 

______________________________________________ 

______________________________________________     

______________________________________________         

 

Post or email to: Board of Mission Secretary: 
Rev Paul McAdam, 2 Main Street, Loughgall, Co. Armagh, BT61 8HZ 

Ph: (028) 3889 1587 or e-mail: loughgall@armagh.anglican.org 

Please do not send this form to the Leprosy Mission! 



Peter Hilton of Leprosy Mission writes: 

The Leprosy Mission are pleased to work with Armagh Diocesan 
Board of Mission,  to provide a number of lessons for use within 
Sunday Schools, youth groups and uniformed organisations 
throughout the Diocese.  These lessons will explore what it is like 
to live with leprosy. 

Through games, bible stories, video, worksheets, and modern day 
accounts of people who have leprosy - we’ll be asking the question:  

What would it be like to live without pain?’ 
We’ll also be learning about how The Leprosy Mission helps to 
defeat leprosy and transform lives, as well as running a 
competition which children can enter. 

We’d love you to join us in helping 
children discover more about this 

ancient but still very destructive 
disease, and how Christians are 

reaching out and bringing hope and 
healing to those who have it. 

________________________ 

 

See overleaf for  
details of the  
Diocesan Board of Misison  
annual project 
 
To learn more about  
The Leprosy Mission 
visit: www.tlm-ni.org 

Arati is one of 25,000  
children diagnosed  

with leprosy each year.  

We’ll follow her story,  

as she battles with leprosy  
in Nepal 


